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ADDRESS: Fresno 

SUBJECT: Permitting for reconductoring elements of GWF Tracy project 

The question for Greg was whether impacts associated with reconductoring would be permitted'under the PG&E 
HCP or under the San Joaquin County HCP. The Energy Commission had previously received word that 
applicant-driven reconductoring would not be permitted under the PG&E HCP. I' . 

The applicant clarified at the PSA Workshop that PG&E would be doing the reconductoring work, and Greg 
Parker clarified during our conversation today that a project can be applicant driven but it depends on who does 
the work. If PG&E does the work on their own lines, then it is a PG&E project and can be permitted through the 
PG&E HCP. That will be the case for GWF Tracy. 

I asked Greg for information on the permitting process, ie, the steps required for permitting, and he said he would 
email me that information tomorrow along with the name of the PG&E planner working on the project. 
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